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GIVING TREE 

 

Bigfork School in association 

with the Itasca Holiday 

Program has a giving tree set 

up in the school office.  Tags 

on the tree are for boys and 

girls ages newborn to 12 

years old who might not 

receive any gifts this holiday 

season..  Please stop in and 

take a tag off the tree and buy 

a holiday gift for a child in 

the area.  Gifts are asked to 

not be wrapped. Gifts need to 

be under the tree by Thursday 

Dec. 12
th
.  All gifts stay 

local!!! 

 
 

 

SANTA’S WORKSHOP 
 

Mrs. Carnahan and her 5
th
 

grade class will be holding 

the annual elementary Santa's 

Workshop.  This is a chance 

for elementary students to 

purchase gifts for their family 

with items only costing .25 

cents up to $1.00.  The 

Workshop will be held in the 

Elementary Library Dec 16
th
-

20
th
.  Donations of new or 

slightly used items will be 

taken the week of Dec 9
th
 -

13
th
. Donations can be 

dropped off in the office.  

The students will have the 

opportunity during school 

hours to purchase items at the 

Workshop.   

 

 

 

HOLIDAY CONCERT 

 

All the Elementary classes 

are in full swing practicing 

for the Annual Holiday 

concert.  The concert this 

year will be Wednesday Dec. 

18
th
 at 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 

p.m. in the Edge Center.  

There will be refreshments 

after the concert.  

Information will be sent out 

later this month with more 

details.   

 
 

 

SCHOOL WEATHER 

CLOSINGS 

 

“We want to remind you that 

the district now has the 

option to open late and to 

determine weather 

closures based on location. 

The district determines if a 

snow day or late start is 

necessary with input from 

local officials, neighboring 

districts and the district 

transportation staff. Members 

of the Transportation 

Department drive roads and 

check with city and county 

public works staff between 4 

and 5 a.m. to determine if 

streets are open and 

buses can get through. 

When you receive a call 

regarding winter weather, 

please be sure to listen to see 

if it is a late start or a full 

closure. We also notify 

parents via email and text, on 

social media, on our 

SCHOOL WEATHER 

CLOSINGS CON’T 

 

Websites, and through local 

media.  Even if a snow 

emergency is not called, 

parents may still choose to 

keep their child home and the 

district will support that 

decision.” 

 

 
 

PTA NEWS 

 

The PTA would like to thank 

all of the students, parents 

and staff who helped out to 

make the 1
st
 annual Jump –A-

Thon a huge success!!!  All 

donations raised will help 

fund the new climbing wall 

in the gymnasium.  Check out 

their Facebook page for 

pictures (Bigfork Parent 

Teacher Association). 

 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Dec 9 – PTA meeting, 

Media Center 5:00 p.m. 

December 16th-20th – 

Santa’s Workshop, 

Elementary Library. 

December 18th – 

Elementary Winter 

Concert; Edge Center; 1:00 

& 6p.m 

Dec 23rd – Jan 3rd -

Winter Break



 


